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Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 2nd EGAN workshop will take place in Orsay, 
France, on June 25-27, 2012. 
 

After the first very successful edition, which was dedicated to the status of gamma-
spectroscopy research and its perspectives, this second edition will focus more on 
aspects related to the use and development of ancillary devices. This workshop 
will allow young and senior researchers to get together and discuss the 
achievements, issues and future directions associated with ancillary detectors used 
in conjunction with gamma-ray detectors.  
 

The annual open meeting of the AGATA Collaboration and the meetings of the 
EGAN working groups will also be held during the time of the workshop.  
 

Financial support will be available upon request, with special priority to young 
researchers. 
 
Detailed information about the meeting will soon be available on the workshop 
website: http://indico.in2p3.fr/event/egan2012. 
 
Best regards, 
   The Local Organizing Committee: 
    V. Frois (IPN Orsay) 
    A. Gadea (CSIC, Valencia) 
    G. Georgiev (CSNSM) 
    S. Lenzi (INFN – Padova) 
    J. Ljungvall (CSNSM) 
    A. Lopez-Martens – chair (CSNSM) 
   J. Simpson (STFC, Daresbury) 
   D. Verney (IPN Orsay) 


